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In their byline article for QSR Magazine, Tampa Regional Managing Partner Steven M. Bernstein and

Irvine Partner John M. Polson examine the NLRB’s joint employer rule, which was announced Feb.

26. Steven and John review the history of the NLRB’s joint employer rule, which has flip-flopped in

recent years, and break down each of the provisions in the new rule. They examine the impact of this

rule on businesses and encourage employers to consult with an attorney to determine how their

business practices conform with the new standard. 

To read the article, visit QSR Magazine.
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